
 

 

 
Monday 17th October 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 12 & 13 November Mock Exams 2022 
Monday 31st October – Friday 4th November 

 
Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s mock examination timetable. The mock examination 
period starts on Monday 31st October and will end on Friday 4th November.  
 
There are two exam sessions each day, 9am and 1:30pm. Your child may only have a morning 
or afternoon exam so they either need to arrive at 8:40 or 1:10pm.  
 
Students may come onsite early to revise in the library if they prefer as the building will be 
open as usual each day. There will be no lessons running during mock exam week. 
 
It is important that students attend school each day with the necessary equipment for their 
exams. Assemblies will be held this week giving your child all the necessary exam protocol. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish your child every success in their upcoming mock 
exams.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information or support.  
 
There are two real English Language Exams happening in the same week, students sitting 
these will be contacted separately. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 


